
 

 
 
 
 
London Hydro 
111 Horton Street 
P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON 
N6A 4H6 
 
December 18, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Application by the Smart Metering Entity for extension of the SME/LDC Agreement 
and Disbursement of the Service Levels Credit Account; OEB File: EB-2015-0298 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

As London Hydro is an LDC and therefore a party to the above noted agreement, London Hydro 
believes that it should be given the opportunity to participate in the review of the agreement 
before OEB acceptance. Hence London Hydro would propose that the OEB open the above 
application to full public review. 
 
Please do hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 
 
Yours Truly, 

 
 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 
 
 
cc  Adrian Pye, Independent Electricity System Operator 
 Martha McOuat, Ontario Energy Board 
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